
TERRITORIAL HOSPITAL REDEVELOPMENT TEAM 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

 

Invitation for Bids: IFB-001-THRT-T-023 (C) 

Solicitation Period: April 30, 2023 – June 14, 2023  

 

Pursuant to Title 19, Subsection 245 (a) of the Virgin Islands Code, the Government 

Hospitals and Health Facilities Corporation, hereinafter referred to as GHHFC, The 

Territorial Hospital Redevelopment Team (THRT) on behalf of the Schneider Regional 

Medical Center is requesting bids from qualified and licensed firms for the Renovation 

of the Charlotte Kimelman Cancer Institute. 

 

Bids will be received by The Territorial Hospital Redevelopment Team Division of 

Procurement at the following email address: 

 Electronic Submission: ebids.proposalsTHRT@thrtvi.org 

 

Pre-Bid Conference will take place on Tuesday, May 16, 2023, at 10:00 a.m. at the 

Charlotte Kimelman Cancer Institute located at 9048 Sugar Estate, St. Thomas VI 00802. 

 

Mandatory Site Visit Attendance on Either Date is Required:  
1. The first site visit will occur immediately following the Pre-Bid meeting on Tuesday, 

May 16, 2023.  

2. The second site visit will take place on Wednesday, May 17, 2023, from 10 a.m. to 

11:00 am.  

 

Bid Due Date:  Wednesday, June 14, 2023, by 2:00 p.m. Atlantic Standard Time 

 

Documents may be obtained from the Schneider Regional Medical Center at 

https://www.srmedicalcenter.org/community/doing-business-with-srmc. For information, 

please contact Mr. LeRue C. Browne, Director of Materials Management, at 

lebrowne@srmedicalcenter.org. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 
Darryl A. Smalls  

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ebids.proposalsTHRT@thrtvi.org
https://www.srmedicalcenter.org/community/doing-business-with-srmc
mailto:lebrowne@srmedicalcenter.org

